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Quick Update for September 22nd, 2023 

 

Union Meeting Sunday -  Sunday at 10am at the HWETL offices on Nebo Road we’ll be kicking off a new year of union 

meetings and hope you can make the time to attend, be part of the discussions and bring some questions and ideas to 

move us forward! 

 

We will have our regular union business, nominations for 2 Bylaw Committee members – nominees must hold no other 

positions within the Local and be ready to move with this committee very soon as we start the process of amending and 

changing our bylaws.  We will have a bit of an update on where our bylaws stand now after some confusion over our last 

changes.  We will also be announcing a special meeting coming up in a few weeks about our strike defence fund as well 

as some changes being made about our phones and communication within the Local. 

 

You can count on reports from your stewards, health & safety committee, our social committee and more along with 

current issues we’re facing with members and upcoming conventions and training that we will be sending people to in 

order to educate them better to represent you better when needed. 

 

Thanks to our amazing social committee – we will have coffee, tea and a couple donuts (unless they’re sour cream 

glazed and then I will have eaten them before anyone else arrives...) as a thank you for coming out on a Sunday 

morning! 

 

And yes, if anyone wants to express how disappointed, angry, frustrated or even happy you are with me about what was 

sent out about the protest yesterday – we can talk about that too at the end of the meeting. 
 

Cheers, 

Blake 
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